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This week in Year 2 
Monday 27th September 2021
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English: 


The children will be exploring the differences between fiction and non-fiction books. They will be exploring the features of information books and using these to help them find information accurately and quickly. 





Phonics:   


We will be working on the /s/ sound spelt ‘c’ before ‘i’ ‘e’ or ‘y’ e.g. race, city or bicycle. 








Maths:


We will be adding one digit and two digit numbers mentally. We will be using our number bonds and place value knowledge to help us count on. We will be adding and 2 or 3 numbers together and recording the matching number sentences. 





Homework:


This is sent home on Friday and needs to be returned to school by Wednesday please.





Maths- Abacus Online ‘Beetle Bump’ (Doubling numbers)


English- Sorting fiction and non-fiction books


Handwriting- forming and joining the letter d








Action Points:


★ PE will be on Wednesdays and Fridays so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named.  


★ Please make sure that the children are bringing with them a coat each day as the weather can very unpredictable at the moment! This is particularly important on swimming days as it is very cold on the walk back to school. 


Year 2 Team


















































 











